
 

Information Preview No. 86 

 

EPM informs the public: 

 

1. That during this week a group of officials from the attorney 

general's office will continue his investigative work in Medellin in 

relation to the contingency of the Ituango hydroelectric project. 

 

2. EPM is gathering all the information requested by the control entity 

and arranged everything necessary to facilitate its work in the EPM 

administrative headquarters in the capital Antioquia. 

 

3. As it has done in previous visits, EPM reiterates its total openness 

and willingness to collaborate in all that is relevant, so that this 

organization can fully comply with the task investigative that 

advances. 


